
Regarding  two  shifts  of  one  examination  of  post-graduate  medical  NEET
examination

 KUMARI  SUDHA  R.  (MAYILADUTHURAI): Madam  Chairperson,  the  National
Medical  Council  has  announced  the  year?s  schedule  for  post-graduate  NEET
examination. It is to be held on 5th June. But why is it being held in two shifts? No
equality can be achieved if one examination is held in two separate shifts. Last year,
when  you  introduced  the  two-shift  system,  there  was  an  uproar  among  the
students as the second shift question papers were considered much tougher than
the first shift question paper. Also, the National Medical Council did not release two
separate results showing shift-wise performance. It was an admission that if the
results were shown separately, it would have exposed the fact that one shift had an
easy question paper and the other shift had a tough question paper. Are the Union
government and the National Medical Council so inefficient that they cannot have
one  simultaneous  question  paper  for  two  lakh  students?  If  you  cannot  hold  a
simultaneous examination for two lakh students, why are you talking about one
nation, one election for 96 crore people in India?

 I  would  request,  through  you,  the  Union  Government  to  kindly  have  one
simultaneous post-graduate NEET examination. Thank you.

 


